Update of Appendix No. 2 to Invitations to technical dialogue

We would like to inform you that on 23.03.2017 the content of Appendix No. 2 to the Invitation to
Technical Dialogue preceding the announcement of the public procurement procedure for the purchase of a seagoing research
vessel and geological exploration surveying/ research equipment and delivery of shipyard-based overhaul/ installation works
was amended. Therefore, please send us the current version of the document posted as "Form of

accession to technical dialogue".
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